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December 20, 2021
Henderson County Schools
Letter of Intent/Submission for Approval — Procurement of GESC

Greg Dunbar,

This letter is to inform KDE of Henderson County School’s intent to procure a
Guaranteed Energy Savings Contract (GESC). The goals to be achieved in this project
include identification and implementation of energy conservation measures within the
context of a GESC, which reduce operating costs, improve environmental conditions,
improve M&O within the facilities, and reduce the carbon footprint and other negative
environmental impacts. The scope will evaluate solar PV opportunities around the district
and potentially tackle HVAC items at other facilities as outlined in the DFP and additional
planned construction initiatives. Aligning the scope of GESC with current planning and
future life cycle costs will ensure a more comprehensive approach for all facilities within
Henderson County Schools.

The District intends to procure the guaranteed energy savings project through the
cooperative purchasing agreement administered by the Kentucky Purchasing Cooperative
(KPC).

We look forward to working with you on this project.

Sincerely,

Dr. Bob Lawson
Superintendent
Henderson County Schools

The mission of Henderson County Schools is to provide extraordinary
educational opportunities for every student.

Equal Educational and Employment Institution



